
 

South Brentwood Residents Association 
149 South Barrington Ave. #194 

Los Angeles, California   90049 

 
August 8, 2016 
 
Via email: seleta.reynolds@lacity.org; mike.bonin@lacity.org 
 
Seleta Reynolds 
General Manager, Los Angeles Department of Transportation 
100 S. Main Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 

 
Re: Bundy/Mayfield stop signs (90049) 
 
 
Dear Ms. Reynolds, 
 
 I am writing on behalf of the board and members of the South Brentwood Residents Association.  
SBRA represents approximately 13,000 home-owners and renters who reside in the area south of San 
Vicente Blvd., north of Wilshire Blvd., east of Centinela Ave. and west of Federal Ave. Additionally, SBRA 
represents the interests of those in multi-family dwellings throughout the entire Brentwood community. 
The Bundy/Mayfield stop signs are in our neighborhood. 
 
 The South Brentwood Residents Association supports the request made by the Brentwood 
Community Council to install a pedestrian-activated flashing crosswalk in place of the four-way stop 
signs at Bundy Drive/Mayfield Avenue. Our board also wishes to point out that we already have a 
pedestrian activated light on Barrington at the recreation center which has been effective for many years. 
  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Marylin Krell 

 
Marylin Krell 
President, South Brentwood Residents Association 

 
 
cc: Councilmember Mike Bonin, Council District 11 
 Lauren Cole, Transportation Chair, Brentwood Community Council 
 Sharon Shapiro, CD11  
 Larry Watts, Brentwood Community Council Chair 
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